Minister of Justice

Mr Bekir Bozdağ

Ministry of Justice

Adalet Bakanlığı

06659 Ankara, Turkey

Fax: +90 312 419 33 70

Email: ozelkalem@adalet.gov.tr

Dear Minister,

I am writing to you on a critical matter currently taking place in Turkey.  As you may know, Chair of Amnesty International Turkey, Taner Kılıç was detained on 6 June, having been wrongly accused of membership of the “Fethullahist Terrorist Organization”.  On 9 June he was remanded to pre-trial detention. 
As a completely innocent advocate for human rights and the farthest thing from a terrorist, the charges against him must be dropped and he must be released immediately and unconditionally.

I urge you to take the following immediate steps to reverse this terrible and unjust situation:

· I call upon you to drop the charges against Taner Kılıç immediately; and
· I urge you to ensure that Taner Kılıç is immediately and unconditionally released from pre-trial detention.

You have the opportunity to right a grievous wrong – in the name of humanity and human rights, I urge you to do the only right thing and allow Taner Kilic to return to his life – he has done nothing wrong and is, in no way, a terrorist.
Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Serdar Kiliç

Embassy of the Republic of Turkey

2525 Massachusetts Ave. NW, Washington DC 20008

Phone: 1 202 612 6700 OR 202 612 6701

Fax: 1 202 612 6744

Email: embassy.washingtondc@mfa.gov.tr

Twitter: @TurkishEmbassy

Dear Ambassador
I am writing to you on a critical matter currently taking place in Turkey.  As you may know, Chair of Amnesty International Turkey, Taner Kılıç was detained on 6 June, having been wrongly accused of membership of the “Fethullahist Terrorist Organization”.  On 9 June he was remanded to pre-trial detention. 

As a completely innocent advocate for human rights and the farthest thing from a terrorist, the charges against him must be dropped and he must be released immediately and unconditionally.

I urge you to take the following immediate steps to reverse this terrible and unjust situation:

· I call upon you to drop the charges against Taner Kılıç immediately; and

· I urge you to ensure that Taner Kılıç is immediately and unconditionally released from pre-trial detention.

You have the opportunity to right a grievous wrong – in the name of humanity and human rights, I urge you to do the only right thing and allow Taner Kilic to return to his life – he has done nothing wrong and is, in no way, a terrorist.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

